
  
  
  
  

  A Public Holiday to Celebrate International Labor Day and Eid Al Fiter
Holiday 

  April 25, 2022  

In light of the Prime Minister's decision to declare a public holiday for ministries, official departments,
institutions and public bodies on the occasions of the International Labor Day and Eid Al Fiter.

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) will be off on Sunday 1st of May, 2022 until Thursday 5th of May,
2022. It will resume its business as usual on Sunday May 8th, 2022.

 

"May Allah accept our prayers and fasting, Eid Mubarak"
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